
 

July 10, 2012 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 110871 vacates  the unimproved pedestrian way at North Colonial Drive extended and 
lying between North Menomonee River Parkway and North 98th Street, in the 5th Aldermanic District.   
This vacation was requested by the Milwaukee Department of Public Works, since said pedestrian way is 
not needed for public purposes. 
 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 
proposed vacation. No additional fees will be incurred as a result of this vacation. 
 
 Since the proposed vacation is not in conflict with City plans, the City Plan Commission at its 
regular meeting on July 9, 2012, recommended approval of the file. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. James Bohl, Jr. 


